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Welcome to the 2019 school year. It promises to be a great year at Stockton Public 
School. Welcome to our new families who are joining us. We know that you will have 
an amazing time at the school. 
It gives me great pleasure to step into the role of Principal at such a wonderful school 
held in such high esteem throughout the Newcastle region. I am looking forward to 
working closely with staff, students and parents in building on the strong traditions of 
the school while strengthening its capacity to deliver exciting and relevant curriculum 
to support our students in becoming successful 21st Century citizens.

STAFFING NEWS
We welcome Mrs Thomas to Stockton Public School as our new Stage 2 Assistant 
Principal. Mrs Thomas is looking forward to meeting you all. Miss Shultz has returned 
to Stockton Public School and is enjoying seeing all of the familiar faces. Miss Shultz 
will be teaching RFF this year, so will get to spend time with every student during the 
week. Mrs Smith will be on leave until Week 5. We welcome Miss Terri McLennan 
back to Stockton PS. Miss McLennan has been at our school previously and is looking 
forward to teaching Mrs Smith’s class while she is on leave.

WELCOME BBQ
Next Tuesday evening, 5th February, we will be having our “Welcome BBQ” from 
5pm. Please come along and bring a picnic rug and we will supply the sausage 
sandwiches. It is a wonderful opportunity to meet the teachers, other families and 
their children. We look forward to seeing you all there. More information will be coming 
home tomorrow. 
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